
 

February 24th, 2023 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s), 

I’d like to thank the volunteers and members of our Catholic School Council who were able to 

make Shrove Tuesday such a memorable experience for our students and staff.  We hope our 

students enjoyed the Carnaval events!  Thank you to our French Department for their planning 

and organizing of the activities.  Due to the inclement weather on Thursday, our Winter Walk 

(weather permitting), and Jersey Day have been moved to Monday, February 27th, 2023. 

Please see the information below for other important information regarding our upcoming week 

at Holy Spirit CES. 

Black Heritage Month Liturgy 

This Friday, March 3rd, 2023 our Grade 1 classes will be sharing a Black Heritage Month liturgy 

with our school community at 12:30 pm.  We thank them for their preparation and look forward 

to celebrating the liturgy together. 

 

Pink Shirt Day 
This Wednesday, March 1st, 2023 we are inviting students to wear pink in recognition of raising 
anti-bullying awareness.  The pink shirts are a reminder to our school to embrace and be 
inspired by moments of kindness, empathy, and understanding.  We hope that all will be able to 
participate.  If you do not have a pink shirt, students can also wear pink accessories, socks, and 
sweaters to show their support. 
 
Chess Tournament Rescheduled 
The chess tournament that was scheduled for Thursday, February 23rd has been rescheduled to 
Thursday, March 2nd, 2023 at the Royal Canadian Legion.  We wish all of our participants the 
best of luck. 
 
CSC Meeting 

Our next Catholic School Council meeting will take place on Wednesday, March 1st, 2023 at 

7:00 pm in our staff room. 

 

Scholastic Book Fair is Coming Back to Holy Spirit 
Our book fair has begun!  If you can’t make it to the Fair, you can also view trailers and shop at 
our school’s Virtual Book Fair. All orders ship directly to our school. 
 
Kindergarten Registration for the 2023-2024 School Year 
Registration for the 2023-2024 school year began on January, 9th, 2023.  Please see the flyer 
below for more details. 
 

Yours in Catholic Education, 

Mr. A. Modica 

Principal 

anthony.modica@ycdsb.ca 

https://virtualbookfairs.scholastic.ca/pages/5202538
mailto:anthony.modica@ycdsb.ca


 

Important Dates: 

 

Monday, Feb. 27th  Hot Lunch: Delicious Greek 

 Winter Walk & Jersey/Sports Shirt Day 

 Book Fair All Week! 
 

Wed. March 1st  Hot Lunch:  Pizza Pizza 

 Pink Shirt/Accessory Day 

 CSC Meeting (7:00 pm) 
 

Thurs. March 2nd  Chess Tournament at Royal Canadian 
Legion 
 

Fri. March 3rd  Hot Lunch:  A & W 

 Black Heritage Month Liturgy (12:30 pm in 
the Gym) 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


